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Burke, Ruth A

From: Clare Mundell <cemundell@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2018 12:24 PM
To: Crawford, Jeff S

Please don't leave the Ozone Transport Region under the Clean Air Act. As we look at a future of catastrophic 
climate change, we need more environmental regulation, not less.  I have two kids and worry about what the 
planet will be like for them in the coming decades. Please put Maine on the right side of history.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Clare Mundell 
79 Norfolk St.  
Bangor 


